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Good Evening, my name is Helena and I am in Thea Bowman house, 7B. 
 

My time in St. Anne’s has been an amazing experience.  I have made lots of new 
friends in my form and in my year group.   
 

Last year at this time, I was excited but also really nervous to start secondary school.  
But once I attended summer school all my nerves went away. 

 
When we started school in September it was so new moving to a new classroom for 

each lesson and having so many different teachers.  I always pack my school bag in 
the evening after I finish my homework to make sure I have all the right books for the 
next day.  I remember in the first few days at school I was confused how to get to my 

English classroom, but the other students and teachers are always around to help. 
 

After 2 weeks at school, we went on a trip to Herts Young Mariners and did lots of fun 
activities, I did long boating, archery and rock climbing and I made even more new 
friends  

 
The teachers at St. Anne’s always encourage us to push ourselves and be the best 

that we can be, and they run lots of clubs before school, at lunch time and after 
school.  I have signed up to year 7 drama club and I am really excited. 

 
Year 7 is probably the most exciting experience that I have ever had.  I know that 
many of you will be sitting here feeling nervous but please don’t worry, remember 

my face and know that you can always come up and speak to me when you start 
at school  

 
Thank you  

 
 


